From: Chase McCormick

To: Jonathan Rice
Subject: Oil an Gas rule change
Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 10:23:55 AM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please do not click on links or attachments unless you know the content is safe.

The proposal y’all are trying to implement would be the end of the Caddo Parish oilfield. Not only would lots of
good operators be put out of business lots of employees would lose their jobs as well. My family has been in the
oilfield all our lives an would put us out of business. Please step back an look at the big picture on who it all
effects.  Sincerely,

Chase McCormick
Sent from my iPhone
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